
Lewis Carolyn 

From: Lewis Carolyn 
Sent: 14 November 2000 13:59 
To: Gorham Martin 
Cc: Minifie Jane 
Subject: Harold Gunson - Message from Marcela Contreras 

Just a short note to remind you that Harold Gunson is very hurt and disillusioned with the DoH and NBA after the 
"grilling" during the HCV litigation court case. I have spoken to him twice and he felt he was defending the DoH and Dr 
Jeremy Metters, previous Chairman of MSBT for decisions that he was not party to. As I said last week, it would be 
nice if you or the Chairman could drop him a note, acknowledging the help and expertise he has given to the Service. 
This is particularly so, when he was giving his time and expertise as a retired man, who has dedicated a lifetime to the 
English NBS. 

Best wishes 

Marcela 

GRO-C 

i-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-. 
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